Jason Wintz Helen Swiff-Goodman

Chair Member
Jane McNeel Roman F. Reed
Vice Chair Mayor Pro Tem
Jonathan Palmer Council Liaison
Secretary Brant Gary
Michelle Mastin Director of Public Works
Member Staff Liaison
Johanna Moran Shawn Cox
Member Special Projects Manager
Pegi Newhouse Staff Liaison
Member

ENVIRONMENTAL AND SUSTAINABILITY BOARD
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

NOTICE is hereby given that a possible quorum of the members of the
Environmental and Sustainability Board of the City of Bellaire, Texas, may participate a
Recycling Event to be held at, 7008 S. Rice Ave., Bellaire TX, on Saturday, May 14, 2016, at 8:30
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Shawn Cox
Special Projects Manager
City of Bellaire, Texas

CERTIFICATE

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the “Notice of Possible Quorum” set forth
above regarding the participation by a possible quorum of the members of the Environmental
and Sustainability Board of the City of Bellaire, Texas, at a Recycling Event on Saturday, May 14,
2016, was posted on the City’s official bulletin board located on an outside west wall of City Hall,
7008 South Rice Avenue, Bellaire, Texas, a place convenient and readily accessible to the general

public at all times, and that said “Notice of Possible Quorum” was posted on the following date
and at the stated time: Tuesday, May 10, 2016, at _ % ‘.30 ‘ p.m.
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Shawn Cox 7
Special Projects Manager
City of Bellaire, Texas




CITY OF BELLAIRE NOTICE OF
ENVIRONMENTAL AND POSSIBLE QUORUM
SUSTAINABILITY BOARD MAY 14, 2016

This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available. Requests for
accommodations or interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior to this meeting. Please
contact the City of Bellaire’s ADA Coordinator, Yolanda Williams, at (713) 662-8270 or FAX (713)
662-8212.

CERTIFICATE OF REMOVAL

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the “Notice of Possible Quorum” set forth on
the preceding page regarding the participation by a possible quorum of the members of the
Environmental and Sustainability Board of the City of Bellaire, Texas, at a Recycling Event on
Saturday, May 14, 2016, was removed by me from the City’s official bulletin board located on an

outside west wall of City Hall, 7008 South Rice Avenue, Bellaire, Texas, on the day
of , 2016, at a.m./p.m.
Shawn Cox

Special Projects Manager
City of Bellaire, Texas




